
 

 

 

  

 

Brereton C of E (A) Primary School 
 Newsletter 

 

Autumn Term 

Friday 27th October 

Dear Parents, 

Thank you to everyone who attended the parent         

consultations this week. It is always a pleasure to       

discuss your child’s progress with you. 

 

Congratulations to the Year 3 and Year 4 pupils who 

played in the football tournament at Holmes Chapel   

Comprehensive School on Wednesday. Our Year 4 team 

was successful and beat Holmes Chapel Primary in the 

final.   Our Year 3 team played really well, winning one of 

their games. Congratulations 

to everyone who attended! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Rose Queen and her Attendants have asked to have 

a non uniform day today in aid of Cancer Research and 

The Christie Hospital. They are two amazing causes  

chosen by our children. Thank you for your generous 

support. 

 

Pokémon Cards 

Whilst many children have really enjoyed playing with 

their Pokémon cards at school, we feel that the time has 

now come to leave them at home to enjoy after school. 

We have children getting upset because they are trading 

cards and regretting it or children who feel isolated 

because they do not have access to the cards. Please 

could you support us by asking your child to leave them 

at home after the half term break? Many thanks.  

Christmas Fair 

Brereton PTA needs you!!  We 

need volunteers to help at this 

years Christmas Fair on Friday 

24th November 6pm - 8pm. Please 

show your support and help either 

on the evening or setting up dur-

ing the afternoon. Please      con-

tact Louise Guy for more  information. 

 
Remembrance Day 

We will be holding our Remembrance Service 

in church on Friday 10th November at 2pm. 

This service will be led by Year 4. Everyone 

is welcome.  

Poppies will continue to be on sale from until 

Friday 10th November. Alongside the standard poppies, 

we will also be selling the poppy merchandise as we have 

for the past couple of years and is very popular with the 

children. Poppies will be on sale at morning break or call 

in to the school office. 

 

Key Dates 

Year 3 Nantwich Museum -  Tuesday 7th November 

Reception/Year 1 Tatton Park - Wednesday 8th  

November 

Christmas Fair - Friday 24th November 

  

  

 

 

 

Today we celebrate our Reception children 

who made vegetable soup earlier this week.  

 

They read a book called ‘Oliver’s Vegetables’ 

about a boy who only ate potatoes. 

 

They decided to try all different sorts of 

vegetables in the soup. We even invited    

parents in to try some too. 
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Still on internet matters, this week grooming over x-box 

live has hit the local news. If you are worried follow the 

links below to establish effective parental controls: 

 

https://www.internetmatters.org/parental-controls/

interactive-guide/ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

It provides set by step instructions to keep your child 

safe whilst playing on their x-box. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

How to have a safe and enjoyable Hallowe`en and 

Bonfire Night  

Guidance from Cheshire Constabulary and Cheshire Fire 

and Rescue Service. 

Cheshire Constabulary and Cheshire Fire and Rescue 

Service are once again  joining forces this year to make 

sure everyone has a safe and enjoyable Hallowe’en and 

Bonfire Night.  The blue light services are working     

together to crack down on anti-social behaviour and   

amplify key fire safety advice to ensure that Hallowe’en 

and Bonfire night go off with the right sort of bang.   

We want to remind and encourage everyone to enjoy this 

time of year safely and to behave responsibly.  It is  

important that everybody respects their local           

community and residents who do not wish to be           

disturbed by trick or treaters. If you see a clear sign 

which states ‘No trick or treaters’, or no pumpkins or 

other decorations, please respect that person inside by 

not knocking on their door. Indeed, if the door is not 

answered at all, please accept that they do not wish to 

participate and move on to the next house.  

Parents please remember that some children’s             

Hallowe’en costumes can be extremely flammable, there 

have been some horrific accidents in recent years. Check 

the labelling in any costumes you buy, and tell your child 

to take care when near an open flame. Also, consider 

using LED lights in pumpkins instead of candles. If you 

do use candles, be extra careful both inside and outside 

the home.   

Bonfires and nuisance fires can quickly spiral out of   

control causing devastation to the community and even 

risking lives. If possible, attend an organised display 

rather than holding bonfires and hosting firework dis-

plays at home. Professional displays are bigger, brighter 

and much safer for yourself and your local community.   
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